
 

 

 

 

 

 

                                        North Carolina DYB Baseball 
Roy West, State Director                                                                         Terry Lanning, National Director 
David Jackson, National Director                                                            Jay Hardison, National Director   
 

TO:  NC LEAGUES 
 
FROM: Roy West, STATE DIRECTOR 
 
DATE: JANUARY 27, 2024 
 
SUBJECT:  2024 CHARLES LENNON SCHOLARSHIP PRACTICE GAMES  
 
The 2024 NC DYB Charles Lennon Scholarship practice games will be held on March 22-24 in 
Elizabethtown and Clarkton (if needed). We will play the games at 250 S. Lyon St. in 
Elizabethtown and at 300 Perimeter Road, Clarkton. We will play on Friday at 6pm and 8pm. 
We will play on Saturday at 10am, noon, 2pm, 4pm and 6pm. We will play on Sunday as 
needed starting at 2pm. These games are for regular season teams. We will take a mixture of 
Majors teams, AAA teams and AA teams this year.  
 
Each team will play 2 games (or more). We will play by regular season rules. You do not have to 
have team uniforms. You can play with less than 12 players, but also can pick up players from 
other teams, if needed. Managers who register teams need to make sure you play. Anyone who 
does not show may be prevented from coaching in a tournament.  
 
Anyone wishing to enter a team should complete an entry form and email it to me at 
rwest226@gmail.com or mail it to me at 250 Canecutter Road Lumberton, NC 28358. I need to 
have these in my possession by March 10, 2024. Please indicate on your registration form if 
there are any times that you cannot play. We need to avoid making schedule changes once 
they are posted. The schedule will be posted on the website once completed.  
 
There will be an admission charge of $5 per fan over 12 years of age for the games. The 
admission fee helps pay for umpires and supports the DYB Scholarship Fund.  
 
We will allow one team cooler in the dugout, but no drinks are to be passed out to fans. Advise 
your fans that NO COOLERS are allowed in the parks by fans. They are not to bring in their own 
food and drinks. The hosts leagues only income is from concession sales. Please give all 
parents and fans a copy of this memo. We appreciate cooperation in this matter.  
 
The space is limited, so please do not delay in responding. Once the schedule is full, we likely 
will not add teams.    
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